
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 12, 2017 

 
 
CERAMICS:  Any student who took Ceramics last semester need to come down and 
pick up their projects if they have not done so already. You can pick up until Friday, 
January 20th. After that date, projects will properly disposed.  
 
SPIRIT WEAR:  The Class of 2020 spirit wear sale has been extended to Friday.  Drop 
off order forms to Mrs. May in Guidance.  Additional forms are located there as well. 
 
GIRLS’ TENNIS:  There is a mandatory meeting Wednesday, January 18th, in C304.  
See Coach Szalonek with any questions. 
 
SENIORS:  Commencement tickets may be ordered through February 17th through the 
School Store.  Only TWO complimentary tickets are available for each participating 
graduate.  Two additional tickets may be purchased for $5 each plus service fee.  A link 
to sign up for two additional tickets (if they become available) is on the form.  Only ONE 
sign up per participating graduate will be accepted.   
 
GUIDANCE:  Southern Illinois Univ. (ISU) college lunch visit on Thursday, March 9 
 on Main Street across from the student lunchrooms from 10:30 - 12:30 p.m. 
 
PARKING:  Students parking in the red or green lots during the school day must wait 
until 2:30 to move their vehicles to the green lot. 
 
BOYS AND GIRLS TRACK:  There is a MANDATORY meeting at 2:30 on Wednesday, 
January 18th in the Freshman Center LGI Room, for anyone wishing to compete in Boys or 
Girls Track this Spring.  This meeting is for those who are already conditioning as well as those 
who have not yet started conditioning..  If you are not involved in a Winter Sport, you need to be 
at this meeting.  If you are not able to attend this meeting, please see Coach Rhody in 
C328 after Wednesday Jan 18th. 
 
  
Students who attend any athletic events are reminded that no outside food, drink or 
backpacks will be permitted through the gates.  We expect all fans to support the teams 
and show positive sportsmanship. Do not target opposing players or fans and any 
offensive chants will not be tolerated. Your support for the athletic programs has been 
amazing this year! 



Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the 
high school web site.   
 
 
 


